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NOTICE 1352 OF 2002 

NATIONAL  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT 

AVIATION  POLICY  REVIEW 
It  is  hereby published for general information that  the  National  Department of Transport, having considered the developments 

in  the  aviation  industry,  has embarked on  a  comprehensive aviation policy review process. 
The  review will be undertaken through revisiting existing  policy; identifying policy gaps; researching on  international 

standards  and best practices; consideration of future  developments and alignment of policy with national priorities. The  scope 
of review include domestic air services, international and intra-Africa air  services, airport planning and development  and 
airspace  management, and aircraft noise and engine  emissions. 

Written  submissions in this regard may  be directed to the Project Manager, Aviation Policy Review,  Department of 
Transport, Private Bag X193, Pretoria, OCOl . For  attention Mr Vuwani  Ndwamato;  Telephone (012)  309-341 5; Fax (012) 
323-7007; E-mail: ndwamatv@ndot.pwv.gov.za 
Director-General:  Transport 
(8 August 2002) 




